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The bottom line is - the proposed Plasrefine plastic recycling facility, in its current proposed location is madness. 
Too close to residential. Too close to a thriving town community. Too close to schools. The Plasrefine company 
is an unknown entity. They have never engaged in such commercial activity. The advice to locals ‘limit time 
outdoors’. This in itself sends alarm bells. My husband, my sons & myself work in Moss Vale. This facility will 
impact the health & wellbeing of not just Moss Vale but the wider community. Please, please do not allow this 
to go ahead! 
 

 




